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World Interfaith Harmony Week inspires unity across faiths, fostering dialogue and understanding to
build a more peaceful and harmonious global community.

World Interfaith Harmony Week, celebrated
annually in the first week of February, serves as a
powerful reminder of the importance of mutual
understanding and collaboration among different
faiths. This United Nations initiative encourages
communities worldwide to focus on shared values,
fostering dialogue and building bridges of peace.

In the UK, various interfaith organisations and
religious communities actively participate in
events, discussions, and activities that promote
unity. These initiatives aim to address common
challenges, break down stereotypes, and create a
platform for meaningful exchanges.

he Universal Peace Federation (UPF) is marking

the week with a special event titled "Pathways to

Peace", taking place on Tuesday, 28th January

2025, from 6:00 PM at Lancaster Gate in London.
This gathering will bring together speakers from diverse faiths and backgrounds to share insights and
practical solutions for achieving peace. For more details and to join, visit the event page here: Pathways
to Peace - UPF UK.

The Family Federation for World Peace and Unification (FFWPU) strongly supports the ethos of World
Interfaith Harmony Week. As a faith-based organisation, FFWPU emphasises the need for universal
respect and love as a foundation for world peace. This week provides a special opportunity to reflect on
how we can contribute to a more harmonious world by embracing diversity and celebrating shared values.

Let us take this upcoming week to strengthen our commitment to peace and understanding, inspired by
the vision of unity that transcends barriers. Together, we can create a brighter, more harmonious future
for all.






